W5

TO: DLZ
9305 Calumet Avenue Ste F1
Munster, IN 46321

ATTN: Mr. Lee Randell, P.E.

Date: March 13, 2020
Contract: B-36229 Munster 45" Street Grade Separation
Subjeci: Acceleration Cost Response

Dear Mr. Randell:

Walsh Construction is in receipt of your letter dated March 10, 2020 concerning Acceleration Cost for
the above listed contract. The use of Acceleration in accordance with INDOT SS 104.02(d)1 does provide
an opportunity for the project to overcome the known delay of the Temporary Earth Retention System
(TERS) submittal review period and Utility relocation delays. The claim delays and costs associated with
the TERS review period and Utility delays that would be eliminated are identified in Walsh Letters 002,
005, 008, 009, 010, 011, and 014, as you have described in your March 10, 2020 letter.

Walsh shares the goal of completing this project ahead of the requirements as set forth in the Contract
documents but is dedicated to satisfying their obligation under INDOT Contract, INDOT SS, and by law.

Walsh hereby accepts the proposal of Acceleration as stated in the above noted letter with the
understanding that if Acceleration is suspended, cancelled, or should further delays or unforeseen
factors hinder this goal or cause Walsh not to satisfy their obligations to INDOT, those will be submitted
in accordance with applicable INDOT specifications.

Respectfully,

Mg,

Mike Herz
Project Superintendent
Walsh Construction

Cc: Coriney Beale, INDOT LaPorte District AE
Dustin Anderson, Munster Town Manager
Jessica Spiess, INDOT LaPorte District PM
Brad Dailey, DLZ Indiana
Marc Arena, Walsh Construction
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